Sioux Falls Sno Trackers

Snowmobile Club

February 2017 Newsletter
Up front notes and reminders:
· Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, March 2nd at Screwballz in Garretson.  Note the location!!  Social time/meal starts around 6:00 P.M., meeting starts at 7:00 P.M
· Some items that I would expect to be discussed at the next meeting:

· Reports from the Poker run and the Governor’s ride
· Plans for the Annual meeting

· Discussion on our bid to host the 2018 SDSA Convention.
· Watch our web page.  Lou is trying to keep it up to date but he needs everyone’s help as to what needs to be on the page.  Let him know your thoughts and info.
· Also in regards to the above, if you go on a ride take some pictures and get them to Lou to post on our web site.
Our last club meeting was at Screwballz in Garretson on February 2nd.  There were 18 members and guests in attendance.  Vice-President Rich Kornmann led the meeting.  The minutes of the last meeting and the Treasurer’s report were presented and approved.
The classroom portion of Groomer Operator training was done in early January with seven in attendance.  Kim led the class.  Hands-on training will be done when enough snow is present
The Poker Run was Saturday, February 4th.  I expect to hear how well it went at our meeting this week.
The Governor’s Ride was held February 18th with meeting the evening of the 17th.  I believe we will hear some reports from that event at this week’s meeting.  
At our last meeting the club voted to propose to SDSA that we host the 2018 SDSA Convention.  Proposal was to hold the meeting November 30th/December 1st to avoid hunting season and let the farmers finish their field work.  The Ramkota has said they can support the meeting at their facility.  The ‘pre-planning committee’ has some information from the 2016 Convention that was handed out at the meeting.  That information gives us a good sense of the costs and income from holding a convention and a sense of the work needed to hold a convention.  Our proposal will be presented at the Governor’s ride.
I believe both Iron River, WI trips were cancelled due to low snow.  I think the Garretson folks already have reservations for one or two trips there next year.  I look forward to the meeting and hearing if anyone has found good snow and if so, where. 
Bob
Upcoming events:
· Thurs March 2nd – Club meeting at Screwballz in Garretson. Social hour/meal begins around 6:00 PM, meeting at 7:00 P.M.
· Saturday, April 29th – Club Annual Meeting at Tailgators in Brandon
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